23. GRAFFITI UPDATE

The Board considered a report providing an update on the steps being taken to
deal with graffiti by the local community constables and volunteers. This report
also sought funding to continue these activities.

The Board resolved:

1.  That the information be received.

2. That the Board give a grant of $1,000 from its 1999/2000 discretionary fund
for the continued implementation of the Police/Community *“Graffiti
Busters’ programme.

3. That an up to date report on the steps being taken to deal with graffiti be

sought from the Environment Committee Graffiti Working Party and be
brought to the next meeting of the Board.



